
Subject: Re: Malawi SPA- malaria test in sick child observation
Posted by Liz-DHS on Tue, 17 Jun 2014 21:35:02 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear User,
Here is a response from Dr. Paul Ametepi:
Attached is a portion of the questionnaire referencing the area you inquired about.  These are
questions asked to the provider.  We expect the final report to be published by September.
Thank you!

File Attachments
1) Malawi_Malaria_Sick_Child_Observation.docx, downloaded 830
times
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